



Melville, NY, 11747 Phone: 631.694.3040

October 17, 2016

Cathy Milliman
Penn-Yan Central School District
1 School Drive
Penn-Yan, NY, 14527

RE: Project: Penn-Yan Academy

Pace Project No.: 1606168

Dear Cathy Milliman:

Executive Summary

Pace Analytical received 98 samples(s) on 6/1/2016 for the lead analyses presented in the following report. Pace Analytical Services received your samples at our laboratory and reported your analytical results. Results reported conform to the most current, applicable TNI/NELAC standards and the laboratory's Quality Assurance Manual, where applicable, unless otherwise noted in the body of the report.

All of the lead samples tested within the acceptable NYSDOH regulated reporting limit of 15 ppb except for those samples that are marked with an asterisk. The samples flagged with an asterisk (*) exceed the regulatory limit. In this case, all samples tested below the 15ppb limit.

The space designated by the sampler on the chain of custody (COC) indicates if these samples were collected by Pace Analytical or were collected by the school district and only relinquished to Pace Analytical afterwards. Pace samplers followed the EPA's technical guidance for sampling procedures and collection as noted in the 3T's for Reducing Lead in Drinking Water in Schools, the EPA's technical guidance. The samples were collected in 250 ml bottles and preserved with nitric acid.

If you have any questions concerning this report, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Wayne Bryce



Pace Analytical Services, LLC 575 Broad Hollow Road

575 Broad Hollow Road Melville, NY, 11747 Phone: 631.694.3040

wayne.bryce@pacelabs.com Project Manager